Baltic HARP Holds Autumn Workshop in
Lithuania

Aram Karagezian - November 3, 2019

Ten second-generation youth from Lithuania and Estonia came to Vilnius, Lithuania, to attend
an autumn workshop of Baltic HARP from October 31 to November 3.

The motto of the meeting was “All for One and One for All.” Participants learned about
teamwork, unity and sacrifice for the sake of others. The activities included separate brothers’
and sisters’ discussion groups and testimonies from older first- and second-generation. And for
the first time the young people challenged themselves internally and externally by doing
fundraising.

The meeting concluded after Sunday service with a large banquet and victory celebration paid
for entirely by the money raised through fundraising.



A nice video about our Baltic HARP autumn workshop was made by Artur Karagezian, a second-
generation from Lithuania.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BIDkJO9R9ZA&feature=youtu.be&fbclid=IwAR2qUp
hfXF8u7YI|K5ITVxdaLPagT8bg84cqg-m-JF6FI4a72KwBImiM iGU




